Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2016 7:37 AM

To: ‘Nolan, Shiver'; Randy Pair (rpair@blm.gov)

Cc: Polk, Alena; Ferguson, Dina; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Subject: RE: 1009 Linek Leak - Corrective Action Report Discovered 3/29/15

RE: Enterprise Field Services * Pipeline ROW 1009 Gathering Lateral * M-23-22s-30e
2RP-2937 * Date of release: 3/29/2015

Greetings,

Pending like approval by BLM, OCD does concur with your proposal for no further action at this time for the
above referenced release. For future reference, OCD would prefer to have had some data obtained from the
15’ - 22’ interval.

Please submit a Final Report C-141 for site closure.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Nolan, Shiver [mailto:SNolan@eprod.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 6:03 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Randy Pair (rpair@blm.gov)

Cc: Polk, Alena; Ferguson, Dina

Subject: 1009 Linek Leak - Corrective Action Report Discovered 3/29/15

Attached for your review is the Corrective Action Report as prepared by our consultant. Should you need additional
information, please contact Alena Polk, our area field environmental representative, at 575-706-4926.

Shiver Nolan
Sr. Compliance Administrator



This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and purpose. If you are not
the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message.



